
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Friend, 

 

“How good it is for brothers and sisters to sit together.” (Psalm 133) 
 
During Rosh Hashanah, Yom Kippur, and year-round, our synagogue is full of life, song, study, 
prayer, community, and opportunities for connection. Germantown Jewish Centre welcomes 
family and friends of our members to attend High Holiday services in the Charry Service, Dorshei Derekh, Minyan Masorti, Kol D’mamah, and children’s services, and to enjoy meaningful 
programming throughout the building. 
 
In order to sustain our abundance of activity and to ensure that we can accommodate all who 
want to celebrate the holidays with us, we ask that our members request guest tickets for those 
who will be joining you. We welcome your children of all ages; no tickets are necessary for 
children through their college years. We suggest a donation of $36 for full-time students beyond 
college-age. For all other guests, there is a suggested a donation of $200.00 per ticket.  
 
GJC participates in a reciprocal ticket program. If your guests are members in good standing at 
another synagogue, they are eligible for free tickets at GJC.  To receive reciprocal tickets, please provide a letter from your guests’ synagogue to the GJC office, confirming their membership 
status.  
 
You can help us grow our membership by inviting guests who are new to the area or considering 
joining GJC to High Holiday services.  We are happy to make guest tickets available to them for one 
year through the High Holiday Prospective Member Guest Ticket Program 
(www.germantownjewishcentre.org/HH-ticket-program.)   If you have friends who fit this 
category, please encourage them to be in touch with rabbinic assistant Natalie Lyalin.  In her role 
focusing on outreach and engagement, she would be delighted to get to know them and to speak 
with them about our GJC community, our High Holiday programs and services, and membership. 
She can be reached at 215-844-1507, extension 16, or by email at 
rabbinicassistant@germantownjewishcentre.org. 
 
Thank you in advance for filling out the form on the back of this letter and returning it to the 
office by August 31, 2018 so that we may accommodate your request. We look forward to 
welcoming your family and friends to join us in community this High Holiday season! 
 L’Shalom, 

   

Nina Peskin 
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